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11 June 2010 
 

Dear Mr David, 
 
Further to our telephone conversation of today 11 June, I enclose my 
comments. 
 
To the question do you consider that the existing voluntary code for retailers 
should be replaced by a mandatory code and that “lads mags” should be 
marked  clearly as recommended for sale only to persons aged 15 and over. I 
think a mandatory code should be in place for retailers and they should only 
be available to persons of 18 years and over. 
 
The code is not being adhered to which is why we need a mandatory code. 
 
I hope these comments are useful 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Margaret Forbes 
 
 


